
Year 3 Syndicate Newsletter
Term 2 2021

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Welcome back to Term 2. We look forward to another term of learning together. We hope you have enjoyed the holidays
and some time with the family. We look forward to an exciting term ahead.

Coming into Winter, if possible could you please send a box of tissues for class use.

Inquiry
Our inquiry focus for this term is “Sharing the planet”. We will be looking at planets, stars and the solar system. We have
booked the star lab to come in and do a session with the children. We will have a rotation for our inquiry this term.

Matariki
This will be done over a week with the children. There will be a selection of activities for the children to enjoy. This will not
be a day where the parents will come in. Teachers will put photos and videos on seesaw for you to be able to see what
children are doing.

Whanau Day
This will be an open afternoon celebrating different cultures. Parents are welcome to attend and do activities in class with
their children. More information on this will follow closer to the time.

Uniform
Please ensure that all pieces of clothing are clearly named. Make sure your child’s name is in each uniform item, including
sweatshirts and raincoats. Children do not need to wear their hats this term.

Fitness and PE
Every day students take part in 10-15 minutes of fitness followed by a water and fruit break. This term we will be
practising for cross-country and your child will need suitable running shoes to train in. The  year 3’s will be joining the year
4-6’s at Wainoni park. More information on this will follow.

Important Dates:
Friday 28th May - Whanau day
Tuesday 1st June - Cross country
Thursday 3rd June - Saver day cross country
Monday 7th June - Queen's birthday
Tuesday 8th June - Teacher only day
Friday 11th June - Disco
Monday 28th June - Teacher only day
Wednesday 7th July - Parent Interviews
Thursday 8th July - Parent Interviews

Year 3 Teachers


